## Reef Caterers

6 August 2019

Dear Resident,

Regretfully we had an unsuccessful evening on the 31st July 2019. Rest assured, this is not the standard that Reef Caterers adheres to.

We apologise if you were inconvenienced in any way and assure you that we are doing everything in our power to ensure that only the best possible food and service standards are provided at Evergreen Broadacres.

Looking forward to seeing you at the Evergreen Bistro and as always we assure you of our best attention at all times.

Kind Regards,

Herere

LENOR PIETERSE

REEF CATERERS